
  

 
 

 
 
Bob McCoskrie  
No address provided 
 
 
Via email:  fyi-request-26761-d3623ab7@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
28 May 2024 
 
 
Tēnā koe Mr McCoskrie 
 
Official Information Act request dated 13 May 2024 

We refer to your email dated 13 May 2024 (your Request) requesting information 
under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act). TVNZ’s response is set out below. 

Request: Could you please provide all documentation and correspondence related to 
TVNZ getting accredited with the Rainbow Tick and becoming a Gold Supporter of 
the Pride Pledge. 
 
Response: TVNZ is not accredited with Rainbow Tick. TVNZ joined Pride Pledge in 
2024. Responsive documentation and correspondence is attached.  
 
We trust this information assists. As you may know, if you are dissatisfied with this 
response section 28 of the Act provides you with the right to make a complaint to the 
Ombudsman in order to seek an investigation and review.  
 
Nāku noa, nā 
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